
In May of this year Kuehne Company attended a 

seminar hosted by Inovyn in Thailand. This meeting had 

chlor-alkali personnel from all over the world in 

attendance. The meeting allowed for an open exchange 

on technical issues and a review of best practices in 

the manufacturing of chlorine and caustic using 

membrane technology.  Azade Zare Tabibi (Lab 

Manager), Manny Correia (Kearny Plant Manager) and 

Kevin Booth (Director of Corporate Engineering) 

represented Kuehne at this event.  Kuehne received an 

award based on our twenty year relationship with 

Inovyn. Pictured is Azade accepting the award. 
 
 
 
 

 


